
  
Newsletter #4-September 22, 2023 

No School-Friday, September 29th  
I am sure you have seen it on the school 
calendar that you were given at registration, 
but just a reminder that there is no school on 
Friday, September 29th.  Enjoy your day off.  
 
Football Mania: 
For week #2 of Football Mania, Jim Glasker won 
$20.  Congratulations Jim! 
      
Blood Drive: 
St. Joseph School will be holding a Blood Drive 
on Thursday, September 28th from 2:00-6:00 
p.m. in the school gym.  Please think about 
giving a donation to help our school and people 
in the area.   
     We still have times available for donations.  
Hope you can help us out with this activity.  
 
Flu Shots: 
The Grant County nurses will be giving flu shots 
at our school on Monday, October 16th.  If you 
would like your child to receive this shot, please 
contact Miss Wills.  Consent forms will be 
delivered soon.  
 
Trunk or Treat at St. Joseph School: 
St. Joseph School is going to have a Trunk or 
Treat night on Tuesday, October 24th from 5:30 
to 7:00 on our school grounds.  This will be a 
fun evening where the students (and adults) 
can dress up in their Halloween costumes and 
walk from car to car in the parking lot to receive 
treats from the decorated cars.  If you would 
like to decorate your car and hand out candy to 
the trunk or treaters, please come to the St. 
Joseph parking lot between 4:30 and 5:30 to get 
your car decorated and set up. 
     There are also plans to have some extra 
surprises this evening, but we will wait and let 
you stop and see for yourself.  We hope that 
you will be able to attend this fun event.  
 

No Mass Next Monday and Tuesday: 
The students will not be celebrating Mass next 
week on Monday and Tuesday.  Father Peter 
and all the priests in our Diocese will be at their 
Presbyteral Council Assembly.  Please say a 
prayer for them as they continue to help us 
grow in our faith.   
     All the students will be gathering on Tuesday 
to say the Rosary together.   
 
Mulligan Work List and Raffle Tickets: 
In your Friday Folder is an envelope containing 
the work list with your times to work for the 
Mulligan as well as some raffle tickets to sell.  
Please consider purchasing some of these 
tickets.  There are some nice cash prizes that 
you have a chance to win.  If you need more 
tickets, stop by the office. 
     You may turn your raffle tickets into the 
office on or before October 12th or else the day 
of the Mulligan.   
 
Mulligan Baskets: 
Thank you to everyone who has sent in the $10 
donation for the St. Joseph Parish Mulligan so 
far.  Please remember that we have a deadline 
of October 3rd so that the teachers can have 
some time to purchase the items to create their 
baskets.  We appreciate your help with this 
activity.   
 
Mark Your Calendar: 
9/24-Volleyball game at Dodgeville 
          Games are at noon and 1:30 p.m. 
9/28-St. Joseph Blood Drive (2:00-6:00) 
9/29-No School 
10/15-St. Joseph Parish Mulligan 
 

Have a great weekend! 
Miss Wills 
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